
The PGA TOUR is pleased to announce the below charter flights for the fall of 2025. We will be 
posting more information regarding these flights in the coming weeks, along with an RSVP link 
for each. We wanted to share this information now as many of you have started planning your 
fall travel. 
 

1.  Sanderson Farms Championship to the Baycurrent Classic (JAN to HND) 
2.  World Wide Technology Championship to Butterfield Bermuda Championship (SJD to 

BDA) 
3.  Butterfield Bermuda Championship to THE RSM Classic (BDA to JAX) 

 
Please note: The charters from Cabo San Lucas to Bermuda and Bermuda to Jacksonville will 
have a cost associated with them for Players, Caddies, and Player Support.  
 
Tentative information for the Baycurrent Classic one-way charter: 
 
OUTBOUND 
Departing: Jackson (JAN) on Sunday, October 5th (ETD is 9:30 PM, fuel stop in ANC) 
Arrival: Haneda International Airport (HND) on Tuesday, October 7th (ETA is TBD) 
 
PLEASE NOTE 
The week after Baycurrent Classic is an open week on the PGA TOUR schedule. Passengers will 
be responsible for arranging their own flights from Japan to their next destination.  
 
More to come in the next Greensheet regarding how to reserve a spot on the charter to Japan. 
 
The PGA TOUR Charter team will be managing/coordinating all flights, so should you have any 
questions, please contact Stacey Cowart | staceycowart@pgatourhq.com or 
Charters@pgatourhq.com. 
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